



ABFP/Stallion Committee Minutes: 6-26-20

Attendance: Sharon Bechler, Rosanne Palermo

Status of current stallion testing candidates:

The judges' comments from the second video were sent to Rosanne and have been forwarded to all owners and trainers as well as information regarding production of the videos. Advised the owners that there is no need for still photos, music and special effects in the videos. The judges only want to see movement.

Sharon spoke with Willy Arts on 6-26-20 and advised him of the expected timeline for the 70 day stallion testing which we expect will begin the first or second week of October with the 2 horses from the East arriving mid to the end of September. Discussed that although the judges were planning on coming, events related to COVID may impact that plan and he understood that this is the plan but may change. The proposed timeline for the 70 day testing is fine for him.

Doaitzen 420 request for Preferent status

Discussion regarding email received from Ruth Page. She sent an inquiry to the KFPS regarding awarding Doaitzen 420 preferent status. She requested preferent status for Doaitzen 420 in 2019 as well and was he was not upgraded. We will wait to hear back from Ruth with the response from the KFPS. If they fail to respond or have a negative response, we will forward this information to the Board for review and action.